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U.S. DEPARTMENT OF LABOR
Wage and Hour Division
Washington

INVESTIGATION OF COMPLAINTS OF NON-COMPLIANCE

Administrator Elmer F. Andrews today stated that the Wage
and Hour Division is extending and intensifying its investigation
of complaints of non-compliance with the Fair Labor Standardyﬁﬁgth
a view to bringing prompt court proceedings if the check ups reveal
real violations,

Complaints of serious violations by firms in the following
states are noWw being given special attention:

Connecticut, Georgia, Illinois, Minnesota, Mississippi,

Micsouri, North Carolina and Now Yorke





